
Dec mber 10, 1997

Ms. K. Lynne Saul Progrcm Manager
. Engineering. Scientific, and Management Services
'Scientech. Inc.
440 West Broadway
Idaho Falls. ID 83402

Dear Ms. Saul:

The purpose of this letter is to forward Emergency Response Data System (ERDS)
implementation documents. Enclosed you will find Data Point Library (DPL)
updates for Oconee,(number 240). Browns Ferry (number 242), and Kewaunee
(number 244). In addition, you will find a Plant Attribute Library (PAL) and
DPL update for Monticello (number 241) and a PAL update for Oconee (r. umber
243). These changes should made in the EROS database as soon as possible.

If you have any questions, please call me at (301) 415-6383 or e-mail me at
jrjl@nrc. gov.

Sincerely.

D:l$:2 CCW Cp

Jonn R. Jolicoeur
Incident Response Division
Office for Analysis and Evaluation

of Operational Data

Enclosures: As stated ,

cc w/o encl: B. DuBose. NRC

Distribution w/o encl: (7'/-J5c

O 43 ')O 'AECD R/F FileICenter
IRD R/F ACThadani

'

.T- 0+R g; q
g.

eImROS R/F '' Martin,i

Public -
DISK / DOCUMENT NAME: H:\ ERB \J0LICOEU\SAUL2 Y- C 4 fl 0 b
To receive a copy of this document. indicate in the box'. "C" = Copy w/o attachment. "E" - Copy w/ attachment. "N" - No
copy

0FC AEODdRD [' AE0D:IRD d D:AE00:IRD N

JJolicoeurk JGGiitter[ FJCongel dh |NAME-

7 mvs

0 1240 /97 12/b/97 t- iDATE 12// /97
OFFICIAL RECORD COPY

r2\to+1) 'i6 > .
~

m Gd.u &o
.

PDR ADOcK 05000259
~ fi lb{tAl

fih|9h12[bOOO99 h}
'

10
l -

4 a . 3 i

*

F PDR


